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RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT
301 Iven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238
												
William A. Colarulo
Police Superintendent


TO:	A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on December 16, 2015 and was attended by   Commissioner Higgins, Commissioner Ahr, Bill Cassidy, Public Works, William Colarulo, Lieutenant Andrew Block, Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Alex Janoski, Highway Patrol; William Gallagher, Mary Ann Donnelly, Administrative Assistant; Kim Rolph, Tracy 
Barausky, Marielle Mazda.

RE:	STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, MARCH 16, 2016, 10:00 AM.
	
NEW BUSINESS:

1. Notre Dame Academy Sunflower 5k Run scheduled for Saturday, May 7, 2016 beginning at 
9:00 AM.

The Staff Traffic Committee recommends approval of the Notre Dame Academy Sunflower 5k Run on Saturday, May 7, 2016.  Highway Patrol reviewed the application and all applicable documents have been executed. An extra duty patrol officer will be required to assist with traffic control.

1. St. Katharine of Siena School 5k Run/Walk scheduled for Saturday, May 7, 2016 beginning at 
7:30 AM.
Staff Traffic Committee recommends the approval of the St. Katharine of Siena School 5k Run/   Walk on Saturday, May 7, 2016. Highway Patrol reviewed the application and all applicable documents have been executed. An extra duty patrol officer will be required to assist with traffic control.
1. The Township Manager would like a crash study of the 200 block of West Wayne Avenue to 
investigate the possibility of continuing the road one-way from Bloomingdale Avenue to Conestoga Road.

Staff Traffic Committee recommends repainting the single center line yellow, on the 200 block of West Wayne Avenue. In addition, vehicles speed tends to be higher on one way streets and some studies suggest drivers pay less attention on them because there’s no conflicting traffic flow. This was studied in October of 2009, in which there were 12 crashes (side swipe) from 2004-2009. An updated crash analysis revealed that the crashes have declines to 5 crashes. The updated crash analysis was conducted from 2010-2016. The Staff Traffic Committee is also concerned with increased traffic volumes on Bloomingdale and Runnymede Avenues if the 200 Block of West Wayne were to become a one-way street. Highway Patrol will continue to monitor this section of West Wayne Avenue. 
  

	OLD BUSINESS:
	1.   Charles Dolan is requesting speed bumps to be placed on Rockingham Road due to speeding 
                  vehicles and drivers not stopping at the stop signs at Dreer Lane and Lewis Lane.
Staff Traffic Committee recommends that this item be tabled. This item will be revisited at the April 20, 2016 STC meeting.

2.   Amend Glenbrook Avenue parking restriction from Beatrice Avenue to Conestoga Road.
Staff Traffic Committee recommends amending 2 hour parking to, 2 hours; 8am-6pm except Saturday, Sunday and Holidays, on the south side of Glenbrook Avenue.  This was overlooked during the Traffic Codification, Ordinance 2013-16 dated August 12, 2013.
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